
PIER UPDATE 

 

On Tuesday, June 14, 2016, the Seal Beach Pier was re-

opened to the public.  

The Pier will remain open on a daily basis until 

demolition and construction work begin to repair 

damage at the end of the Pier. 

To ensure public safety, the Pier will be closed during 

periods of construction.  

Please check back for regular updates on Pier closures.  

 


